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As you may have noticed, seeing as you're reading these very words on it and all, we have launched a new look 

for our website! 

As part of our overall business evolution, we have given our website a bit of a facelift to ensure that it sits in 

line with our new plans including our new property maintenance service division, which commenced 

operations in the past few months. 

Everything is just where it was, we've not changed any of the website structure and you can still contact us for 

any queries, it's just a bit of a new lease of life to fit in with our new business plans. 

Feel free to have a look around, check out the new style and let us know what you think! 

As we have indicated before, we're working on loads of new ideas with a number of great improvements, but 

ultimately it's still the same great service at the same cost. Check back on our News and Updates page 

regularly for some of the other elements we are working on that will be making an appearance soon! 


